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Comments: I urge you to conduct a full-scale Environmental Impact Statement for this project.  There are many

uncertainties and current plans do not appear to incorporate the most up to date science about the benefits of

high intensity fires and the negative impact of frequent prescribed burning.  The benefits may not outweigh the

risks from extra smoke and the use of chemicals.  There are better ways to protect property by focusing on

fireproofing structures and careful management close to housing.  Damage to forests near Santa Fe could be

significant and long lasting.  Please step back and reconsider.  


